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The Environmental Landscaping Program at King Campus is back with their exciting plant

sale on April 1 & 2, offering a diverse array of terrariums, house plants, and succulents for

purchase in-person. 

Proceeds from the sale benefit the Campaign for Students Endowed Bursary which provides

much-needed financial aid to our students in need.

Together, let's sow the seeds of change and cultivate a brighter future – one plant at a time.

Monday, Apr. 1: 2 p.m. - 4 p.m.

Tuesday, Apr. 2: 12:30 p.m. - 2 p.m.

Event contact: Beck McSorley

**Please note Seneca is cashless. Purchases will be processed through Debit, Mastercard

or Visa.
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